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AMERICAN AIRLINES , INC . 
NEW YORK MUNICIPA L AIRPORT 

NEW YORK , N . Y. 

September 21, 1940 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

I.believe that the list of firms 
which will participate in the American financing 
has not been established as yet, but Francis Callery 
told me sometime ago that he was giving consideration 
to G. M. P. Murphy & Company and I think that they 
have a fair chance of doing some of the business. 

Thank you for sending the flight 
information form. I wish that all of our pilots 
did as good a sales job. 

It is also good news that the 
pickles and popcorn will arrive soon and I shall 
see that you have a share of them while you are 
in New York. 

D 

Sincerely yours, 

/ 

C.R. Smith 
President 
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